
 

  

 

 

 

 
   

 

   

 

  

 

     

 

       

         

   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  

 

    

  

 

 

 

POCATELLO/CHUBBUCK 

SCHOOL DISTRICT No. 25 

Bannock County 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Dr. Douglas Howell, Superintendent 

FROM: Bart J. Reed, Director of Business Operations 

DATE: April 19, 2016 

RE: Sprinkler System – Greenacres Elementary 

On April 7, 2016, informal bids were opened for replacement of sprinkler irrigation system at 

Greenacres Elementary. Ten (10) vendors were invited to bid. Bids from five (5) vendors were 

received as shown. The lowest responsible bid is highlighted. 

Vendor Bid Award 

Amount 

Mike’s Lawn Service 

Blackfoot, ID 

$15,258 

Mountain Shadow Landscaping 

Pocatello, ID 

$10,800 

RainMakers 

Rexburg, ID 

$18,900 

Remco 

Pocatello, ID 

$9,789 

Seasons West, Inc, 

Idaho Falls, ID 

$20,090 

Board Action Requested: Motion to award bid to Remco in the amount of $9,789. This amount 

represents the lowest responsible bid for the project.  

The total bid award is approximately $18,211 under the estimated 2016-2017 Capital 

Improvement Program budget of $28,000. 


